
 

Please do not attempt to 

pick up students in the back 

parking area at dismissal.  

This area is reserved for 

buses and daycare vans. 

Tips for a safe and smooth end of the 

school day: 

1. Hang your car tag in a visible location 
on your dash on the passenger side of 
your car  

2. Your child will be called from the 
school when we see your car tag. 

3. Your child will enter the car on the 
passenger side when you are 
alongside the sidewalk. 

4. Wait patiently and do not pass cars in 
the line, even if you already have your 
child. 

5. If you must park, cross the lot ONLY at 
the crosswalk. 

6. When leaving the school campus, turn 
right on Montclair Drive. 
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